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It’s been a great year for youth ministry! 

 

We as your district youth presidents are excited to share what God has been doing in our region. 

We have had fantastic big events, including One Conference, Encounter, and the addition of 

Ignite this past year. We’ve seen God move in incredible ways through these events and are 

thankful for our network of Youth Pastors/Leaders as we resource each other to find success in 

all of these events. 

 

Speaking of Youth Pastors, we also had a fantastic year with the Beulah Youth Collective 

(formerly known as teen track). We had multiple youth pastors share their heart with the teens, 

challenging them to new depths in their relationships with Jesus. We had wonderful music 

brought to us by the Kingswood team, and as always, some amazing memories made through 

games and connect events. A big thank you to all of our youth pastors and leaders who served 

faithfully during this time.  

 

We once again got to participate again this year in FUEL, the annual church conference for 

Wesleyan youth leaders/pastors. This was hosted in Fishers, Indiana, and was a great time of 

learning, worship, and connection for the both of us. We look forward to continuing to partner 

with The Wesleyan Church as a whole in our responsibilities as co-DYP’s! 

 

As Always, if you’re a Youth Pastor serving in our District, paid or volunteer, under ministerial 

appointment, or serving as a lay leader, we would love to hear from you if you have any 

questions, need resources, or just need someone to talk to.  

 

We want to support your local ministry! We are constantly looking for new ways to encourage 

and raise up youth leaders across the district because we believe that we are better together. 

 

Your Co-DYP’s, 

 

Martin Stehouwer & Ryan Genereaux  

 


